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Dear friends,

Merry Christmas! In this season, we find 
ourselves thankful for Jesus, light of the 
world, who came into darkness to reveal the 
Father’s grace and everlasting kindness. 
Where would any of us be without his help?

These days, we are constantly reminded of 
our dependence on Him. As you may know, 
we are moving to Cambodia on March 3rd to 
pursue long-term missions work with In His 
Steps International. Our heart for the 
Cambodian people is rooted in Isaiah 61: 
preach good news to the poor, bind up the 
broken-hearted, release the 
bound from darkness into 
light, strengthen others so 
they can rebuild what has 
been destroyed. Fits quite 
well with Christmas, doesn’t 
it?

If you don’t receive our 
newsletter and would like to, 
visit goodlinONLINE.com 
and fill out the simple form on the home 
page. We would love for you to share this 
journey with us. As it stands, we are at the 
half-way mark to our monthly commitment 
goal and would be grateful for your support. 
More information is available on our website: 
goodlinONLINE.com. We appreciate your 
prayers and look forward to hearing from 
you!

Christmas is also a time of reflection. Below 
are the highlights of this last year.

Jacob: Photography has been a growing 
part of Jacob’s life. This year, he and Noelle, 
his trusty assistant, shot numerous family 
sessions, engagement pics and weddings. 
View his photo blog at goodlinONLINE.com. 
Jacob works at Compassion International 
until February. In his spare time, he can be 
found experimenting with his new video 
camera, snow-blowing the driveway and 
singing random songs to Noelle at the top of 
his lungs.

Noelle: Recently she moved out of her role 
with theMILL (New Life’s college ministry). 
She loved pastoring young women so this 

has been a season of both 
sadness and anticipation. 
Noelle discovered Eugene 
Peterson (editor of The 
Message) who is her latest 
author crush and 
cherished a week-long 
friend reunion in 
Breckenridge. In her spare 
time, she can be found 

contemplating her next Eugene purchase, 
drinking tea with friends and thinking of 
harmonies to go with Jacob’s songs.

We remain increasingly grateful for your 
friendship!

With joy,

Jacob and Noelle
goodlinONLINE.com
jacobg@ihsiONLINE.org
noelleg@ihsiONLINE.org

“but let all who take refuge in you be glad; let them ever sing for joy. 
spread your protection over them, that those who love your name may 
rejoice in you.”
psalm 5:11

Blessed is the season 
which engages the 

whole world in a 
conspiracy of love! 
~Hamilton Wright Mabie


